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Docket_ID_NRC-2018-0279 NRC,

Hearingdocket@nrc.gov

RE: Docket ID NRC-2018-0279 Pilgrim Nuclear: Consideration of Approval of Transfer of
License and Conforming Amendment

As a concerned Massachusetts citizen I'm joining others to insist that the NRC allow
Massachusetts Attorney General Maura Healey and representatives from Pilgrim Watch to
actively participate in the decommissioning process, without cutting corners and without the
citizens of Massachusetts picking up the tab.

We look forward to a hearing required to protect our communities now and into the future.
Thank you for this opportunity to provide input into this process.  
  
Sincerely, Barbara Clark 
West Yarmouth MA

Barbara Clark 
bclark355@verizon.net 
193 Camp St. 
West Yrmouth MA, Massachusetts 02673
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